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NIPWG Members 

 

Announcing James Weston as new Working Group Secretary 

 

Dear colleagues,  

With the very good news that Laura is starting a new role in life as a mother, it is my pleasure 
to introduce you to James Weston from UKHO, who will take over as the NIPWG Secretary 
with date of effect on 3 March 2023.  

 

James is a Senior Geospatial Specialist within the Data Improvement Team specifying and 
verifying new GB ENCs within the task of gridding the current GB ENC scheme ready for the 
creation of S100 products. 

 

I hope you all join me in thanking Laura for her excellent support and wishing her all the best 
in her new endeavours. 

 

Best regards,  

 

 

Eivind Mong, 
Chair, NIPWG 

 


